Email Revd 20/6/2016

ATTACHMENT: QUESTIONS TAKEN ON NOTICE AND
FURTHER INFORMATION AGREED TO BE
SUPPLIED AT THE HEARINGS

SPORT

1. Regarding the funding of $300,000 related to the Integrity in Sport program in the
2014-15 Budget, please indicate how much of that money has been expended to
date.

(Page 6 of the Sport portfolio transcript)

The Integrity in Sport program was initially funded for one year only (2014-15).
However, the Department has carried over the unexpended component of the
original funding into the 2015-16 financial year to continue work on building the
integrity capacity of key sports that may be vulnerable to cheating and match
manipulation. The project was therefore extended beyond the initial 12 month
timeframe.

As at 31 May 2016, $293,098 has been expended or committed towards the
program.

2. Please provide further information related to the development of netball courts in
inner Melbourne.

(Page 11 of the Sport portfolio transcript)

The commitment to develop 64 competition standard netball courts in the inner
city councils of Melbourne, Yarra, Darebin and Moreland aims to strengthen the
supply of outdoor courts and increase the opportunities for women and girls to
access netball in Melbourne.

The commitment will see 64 courts developed in a range of settings including
Council recreation reserves, parks, existing sites and in schools across the area.
The Department is working closely with the Cities of Melbourne, Yarra, Darebin
and Moreland to identify suitable sites for court development. This is in addition
to other stakeholders such as the Metropolitan Planning Authority, the
Department of Education and Training, local schools and Netball Victoria — who
will drive participation increases with access to new courts.

So far, construction of three courts has begun at the Darebin Community Sports
Stadium in Reservoir, with an additional 61 courts in the final phases of being
identified for development over the next two years.

These courts are being identified through a collaborative planning process
involving all relevant stakeholders and by engaging specialist leisure planning
experts.

The next phase of planning work will be to develop site specific tender
documentation and costs for each project to enable their delivery through the
relevant program partner.
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3. Regarding the $46.4 million of funding related to the Community Sports and
Events output, please provide a full breakdown of this money in terms of the
Better Indoor Stadiums Fund, the country football and netball program, the
significant sporting events program, Moorabbin Reserve and the relocation of
Elsternwick and Carrum Downs pavilions.

(Page 14 of the Sport portfolio transcript)

Program Amount
Better Indoor Stadiums Fund $22 million
Country Football and Netball Program $8 million
Significant Sporting Events Program $2 million
Moorabbin Reserve $4 million
Elsternwick Park $3 million
Carrum Downs Pavilion $1 million
if:]lth?;iicgsto assist several codes for sport development $6.4 million
Total $46.4 million
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